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Request for meeting

Clive

Thank you for your call yesterday. I would like to advise you that we are considering
your request for a meeting, as I noted to you on the phone yesterday. As with all such
requests we do our best to respond in a timely manner, and I hope to be able to advise
you further next week.

Regards

Brad Arkell
Adviser
_________________________________
Office of the Hon Michelle O'Byrne, MP
Minister for Environment, Heritage and the Arts
Minister for Sport and Recreation

Telephone: (03) 6233 6756
Fax: (03) 6223 7610
Email: brad.arkell@depha.tas.gov.au
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